
 
 

India Class        Summer 2 June 2019 
Dear Parents                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                  
Our topics:   Wild Britain  
We will be continuing our Science topic about the plants and animals that live around us. We will be 

focusing on native tress, animal habitats and simple food chains. We are hoping to visit the seashore 

looking for wildlife and to hopefully go rock-pooling at the end of term, tides permitting. We will also 

be going for a walk looking at the wildlife in the school grounds.  

In Geography we will be learning about Seas and Coasts. We will be naming the seven continents and 

five oceans. We will also learn about the human and physical features of our coasts. 

 
In Literacy this term we will continue reading stories by Julia Donaldson and writing our own story 

using her stories as a starting point. We will be reading and reciting descriptive poetry about Wild 

Britain. We also be thinking about the damage humans do to the natural environment, especially 

plastic litter and then we will be writing letters and designing posters to persuade people to use less 

plastic. In our non-fiction work we will be writing information text about Wild Britain and perhaps 

write our own A-Z of British animals.  

In Maths We will be solving problems using all four number operations. We will continue to develop 

our calculation skills both written and mental, we will be interpreting data in graphs and charts and 

collecting data and making charts and graphs. We will be using simple co-ordinates.  

 

In Computing lessons Year 1 will be learning how to code and Year 2 will be creating pictures.  

                                         
In Art and DT which is linked to our topic we will be cooking foods grown in Britain and 

making simple sculptures using clay and found-objects.  
In RE we will be learning why the Bible is a special book for Christians. We will widen our 

understanding of the Bible, its contents and its importance to Christians. 

PE continues on Monday (NUFC) and Tuesday (Cricket). Please make sure a PE kit is always in school. 

As the weather warms up it is essential children have a water bottle in school, a sunhat and sun-

cream is applied before children come to school. 

Many thanks 

Mrs. Sutcliffe, Mrs. Johnston and Mrs. Critchlow 

 


